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Strengthening the relationship between Israel and North American Jewry is among our highest current priorities at UJA-Federation of New York. To further advance this goal, we will be gathering community activists, academics, educators and thought-leaders from the United States and Israel (in separate forums) in a dialogue about the relationship between Israeli and North American Jewry.  It is our expectation that these forums will, in turn, inform our planning and grant making and be used to shape the growing field of work in this area.

I’m writing to you now to invite you to join us at the Israel Think Tank.

Led by M2: The Institute of Experiential Jewish Education (www.ieje.org), the Israel Think Tank will take place on Tuesday, April 10 with participants from diverse sectors of Israeli Jewish life. The Think Tank will consist of approximately 20 participants and will likely take place in the Tel Aviv area. For those coming from outside Tel Aviv, overnight accommodation for the night of April 9th is available, and travel costs will be reimbursed. Reading materials will be sent in advance.

Your voice and perspective are important and I sincerely hope you will participate in this conversation. If you have any questions and to confirm your participation, please be in touch with Clare Goldwater (clare@ieje.org). 

Sincerely,



Eric S. Goldstein 
Chief Executive Officer
